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Comments: I have lived in Montana for about 20 years, coming here from Missouri.  I live outside of Helena and

adore this state.  But it is changing, noticeably in many places. The one place where change is not so

pronounced is at Holland Lake, which together with family members, I visit each year.   This it seems is a

preserved bit of Montana as it was years ago, before everything became so developed.  

 

I certainly want to leave this part of Montana as pristine as possible and this means leaving the old lodge and its

surrounding environment as close as possible to the way it has been.  Tearing down buildings, removing trees

and building new, large facilities does not improve the area.  Rather it destroys the beauty which makes Holland

Lake such a special place.  Please do not approve a project that so substantially modifies this wonderful part of

the Montana we all love so much. 


